COLLEGE ASSOCIATION MINUTES
August 4, 2010
Present: Present:
Eija Ayravainen, Tatyana Gleyzer,  Robbie Hassel,  Min Jeong Kim,

Michael Schliefer, Amanda Tang, Clay Williams, Tenia Wooten, Jason Young, Jessica Zannikos

Nicole Hector –Hutchinson non-voting representative of the College Association Office


Written Proxie:  none
Items were taken out of agenda order to accommodate group representatives who were present at       the meeting to answer questions.               

1. Approval of Minutes – July 21, 2010 – unanimously approved 
2. Budgets
EARMARK
Children’s Learning Center


$ 148,413.32 
unanimously approved   *1
SRC General




$   98,545.00
unanimously approved   *2

3. Line Transfer/Budget Modification: none
4. Line Transfers: 
USG General




$     5,000.00
unanimously approved

5. Budget Modification: 
Access Center




$         425.00
unanimously approved    *3

6. INCOME EARNED: none
7. NEW BUSINESS: Vice President Ayravainen introduced and welcomed Professor Jason Young as a new faculty member of the College Association Board.
Professor Young introduced the topic of the importance of having clear and complete information available to the students on the College Association website.  Vice President Ayravainen agreed and spoke to the need of moving toward a more paperless society due to new technology and limited finances. Our goal should be to have as much complete and updated information   online as possible. A lengthy discussion followed.  Ms. Nicole Hector, Director of the College Association Office, informed the Board that the CA website staff person has resigned.  Vice President Ayravainen suggested that Ms. Hector  put together a job description and submit it to the USG to be posted on g blast, in order to recruit qualified students whom she could interview for the position.
Vice President Ayravainen asked Teneia Wooten to give an update of the SIMPLICITY modules.

Ms. Wooten informed the CA that the Club Chartering module was used the past semester with much success.  She felt the students were comfortable with this online process for chartering the clubs.  The Budget module is nearing completion, but may not be available for the fall 2010 semester.  The Budget module is more complex and needed more customization.

A discussion took place regarding linking the various websites ( Student Activities Office, College Association Office, SIMPLICITY and USG so that student could find needed information and easily navigate through the various sites.  It was decided that the College Association and Student Activities will approach ICIT to assist with this project.
8. OLD BUSINESS: none

A motion to adjourn was made seconded and unanimously approved.







Respectfully submitted,








Mary L. Michael 
NOTES:


1. Children’s Learning Center – budget – this budget was unanimously approved with the stipulation that the Center would submit written justification, to the CA Office, for staff exceeding the $12 per hour maximum.
2. SRC General – budget – this budget was unanimously approved with the stipulation that the SRC will submit, to the College Association Office, a written listing of general office supplies and a written description of the server software. 

3. Access Center – budget modification – the modification was unanimously approved with the stipulation that the Center will verify which fiscal year this budget modification applies to.

